
TO: Public Health & Safety Committee 

FROM: Jon Weiks, Chief of Police 

DATE: December 12, 2023 

SUBJECT: School Resource Officer Update 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
No action is requested.  This is for discussion only.  

 

 
2) Background: 

 
At the request of this committee, the police department will provide an overview of the 
School Resource Officer program and any trends observed in this first part of the 2023-2024 
school year. 

 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 
2023-2024 Strategic Priority: “Provide and Sustain Quality Public Safety Services” 

 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 
 This is for discussion only. 
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 

 
No fiscal notes associated with this presentation. 

 

 
6) Attachments: 

 
 No attachments. 


